
mission developing the astronaut training simulator 
and later on the ultra-secret “Black Project.” The work 
took him and the family to Houston, Texas and Cape 
Canaveral, FL for those extended periods throughout the 
years. When asked about those no-notice moves, Janice 
said, “I look back and I thought, how did we do it? But 
when you’re young, you do what you do.” She did put her 
foot down once—when Laura was in kindergarten and 
Jan needed documents to enroll her daughter in a new 
school. Since Laura’s school was already closed for the 
weekend, Jan told Paul she couldn’t be ready in time—
she would need an extra day. Laura would later attend 
school with several future astronauts and Jan would 
discover the “Black Project” was actually the B-2 bomber. 

“Now I can say it,” Jan laughed.

Janice sometimes worked as a bookkeeper and a 
secretary, “back when they called them secretaries but 
I have supported the home mostly,” she said. “We are 
a small family but very close,” she noted, for which her 
daughter is especially glad. “Mom was my first best 
friend,” Laura Rozelsky wrote in an email, adding that 

“Mom & Dad were 
loving, supportive 
parents to both 
(my husband) 
Ted & me, and 
we were blessed 
to share heartfelt 
friendship with 
them.” Jan clearly 
expressed her 
fondness for her 
son-in-law: “He’s 
like a son,” she said 
of Ted. “He’s top 
notch.” She and 

F R O M  O U R  H O U S E
NEWS

A Family When You Need It Most
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Remembering Our Founder
Sister Kathleen Osbelt

PAGES 6 & 7

Resident Spotlight
Janice “Jan” Fleischmann

At first blush, the quiet, 
reserved Janice Fleischmann 
somewhat shyly describes 
her history as “an interesting 
life” but “nothing too 
unusual really.” The details 
revealed in the telling, 
however, paint a somewhat 
different story.

After all, how many young 
housewives in the early 
1960’s would and could 
uproot their Endicott, NY 
household on a Thursday 

and reinvent it in another city hundreds of miles away 
by the following Monday for a 2–3-month span? Janice 
did just that more than 6 times over the course of her 
husband Paul’s 40-year career and with their daughter 
Laura in tow.

Janice and Paul met as preschoolers in the Waterville, 
NY area where she lived next door to Paul’s aunt, whom 
he would visit often. They then attended the same local 
schools and started “going together” in high school when 
she was a junior and he a senior. Their married life began 
in 1958 and lasted until Paul’s passing at Francis House 
in January 2021. “My husband and I were married 63 
years, that's probably one of the most important parts of 
my life and the part I’m most proud of,” Jan said. 

As a mechanical engineer for Link Simulation in 
Binghamton, NY, Paul worked on the Apollo space 

CONTINUED ON PAGE 3
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News From Our House is published  
three times a year. The newsletter is distributed 

free to friends of Francis House. To update  
your mailing address, contact us at  

info@francishouseny.org or 315-475-5422. 

Good news! We are excited to announce that 
Francis House will soon have a new website!  With 
it, we will launch a new digital newsletter. Help us 
save thousands in printing and mailing costs and 

opt in to receive our (future) digital newsletter.  
Write to us at info@francishouseny.org.  

Executive Director’s Message 
This is such a special issue of our newsletter.  
Pages 6 and 7 honor our beloved founder,  
Sr. Kathleen Osbelt, with quotes and messages  
we have received from you, with her own 
writings, and with a sampling of some of her 
favorite photos.
 
Sister’s written reflection on the founding 
of Francis House so beautifully captures her 
enthusiasm, her humility, and her eagerness to 

serve: “Could there be a greater community of love and communion  
of saints? How blessed are we to have this ministry and privilege!”
 
In this, our 31st year, the Francis House family of staff, caregivers, and 
volunteers remain dedicated to Sister’s vision and committed to the 
privilege of serving our community.
 
I look back with gratitude to everyone who helped make Francis House 
what it is today–the Sisters of Saint Francis staff, volunteers, board 
members, donors, residents, and families. And I look to the future with 
enthusiasm and confidence. We are blessed by the talents of new staff 
members, board members, auxiliary members, and volunteers, each 
bringing ideas for the future and a deep sense of honor for the past.
 
Reverend Monsignor J. Robert Yeazel was once quoted as saying, “For 
me, Francis House is the vestibule of Heaven, and we are charged with 
keeping it that for generations to come. It is Holy Ground—the place to 
which God comes and takes the hand of those we love and brings them 
into His House to be loved forever.”
 
As you read our newsletter, I hope you will feel a sense of pride… in 
our Youth Auxiliary, in the dedication of our volunteers, in our efforts 
to bring all of us together again, in-person, at our There’s No Place Like 
Home event. Thank you for being part of the Francis House family. 
 
With gratitude,

Mary Anne Hankins, Executive Director

Board of Directors News
The Francis House Board of Directors has appointed  

Alicia Calagiovanni as its next chair. Alicia’s term began July 1 and 
follows the dedicated and successful leadership of Barb Carranti. 

Barb will remain a member of the board. The Board of Directors also 
recently welcomed three new members: Lori Ciarla, Susan Shubmehl, 
and Mary Pat Hartnett. Paul Shubmehl has joined the board’s finance 
committee. The time and talents so generously given by every board 
and committee member has been, and continues to be, a blessing to 

the mission, vision, and direction of Francis House. 
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Paul instilled their love of travel and 
history in Laura, who laughingly 
recalled their numerous annual 
vacations to “another (historic) 
village” as well as to the family’s 
favorite destinations, coastal Maine 
and Pennsylvania Dutch Country. 

“The four of us loved traveling 
together as well. Every trip was 
infused with so much delight, 
discovery and laughter,”  
Laura remembered.   

Jan's interests also leaned to 
gardening, particularly cultivating 
her flower beds, and reading—
quieter pursuits that offset the busier 
aspects of their often-hectic lives.

Looking back on her husband’s stay 
at Francis House, Jan remembers 
the relief she felt knowing the care 
he received in her absence. “That 
makes a world of difference. When 
I couldn’t be here, I was comforted. 
It was very good for him, too” she 
said. As for her own stay, Jan is just 
as relieved. “I’m so thankful I’m here 
and very grateful to be here because 
it’s the only place I could think of 
where I would be comfortable,” she 
confided. “You know how people 
go kicking and screaming to places? 
I had no reservations. “Yes, please 
take me there,” she said with a  
little laugh.

 
Volunteer Spotlight 
22 Years of Service: Meet David & Carol Robinson
Hometown: North Syracuse

How did you connect with  
Francis House? 
We learned about Francis House while 
living in Florida. We learned that one 
of our friends had become a resident 
of Francis House. In addition, David’s 
parents received hospice care at their 
home. When we moved back to 
Syracuse, we contacted Francis House to 
learn how we could become involved.

Why did you decide to get involved? 
We believe you need to give back and we have been very fortunate.

Have you had a family member here?
No, but several of our close friends have been residents of Francis House. 

You have been volunteering with Francis House since 2010; what  
has inspired you to remain active for all these years?  
We have seen the wonderful care that Francis House has given to so 
many, including to our friends. We just love being part of it.

What is your favorite part about volunteering in the kitchen? 
We love the interaction we are able to have with the residents and 
caregivers. David loves doing dishes and I love preparing something 
special for the residents.

Can you share a favorite Mission Moment?
We have experienced so many special moments that reflect the mission 
of Francis House; we recall noticing these moments especially when our 
friends, Donna and Nancy, were residents.

What impact has volunteering had on you both? 
Volunteering for Francis House gives us purpose; it gives us a very good 
feeling to be involved here and we would recommend it to anyone. 

CONTINUED FROM PAGE 1

Make a Difference 
Become A Francis House Volunteer
If you have a desire to share your time and talents as a 

volunteer, please consider Francis House. We offer morning, 
afternoon, and evening shifts seven days a week. 

Contact Rea Carver, Volunteer Coordinator, at  
rcarver@francishouseny.org or 315-475-5422. 
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Auxiliary Welcomes New 
Officers & Members
The Auxiliary Board announced its new incoming officers: 
Alicia Burgun–President, Anne Palermo–Vice President, 
and Kate Bushnell–Secretary. Francis House is grateful to 
these members for stepping into these key leadership roles. 

The Auxiliary Board also confirmed the appointments 
of three new board members. Francis House extends 
a warm welcome to Fran Albala, Marion Rogers, and 
Denise Usherwood (pictured above, from left to right).

Sister Kathleen Osbelt’s Book 
Summer is a great time to enjoy a good book. Find inspiration in Glimpses Of God…In 
You And Me, authored by our beloved founder, Sister Kathleen Osbelt. It’s available for 
purchase through Amazon.com. All profits from the book sales are donated to Francis 
House. One recent reader posted on the Francis House Facebook page, “I will be  
re-reading this book forever. Do yourself a favor and enjoy this book.”

Valery Lodato of NewsChannel 9 (second from left) served as the  
emcee of the Auxiliary fashion show. Bev & Co. boutique provided the 

fashions. Pictured with Valery are planning committee members  
Kathy Sportelli (left), Melissa Braun (second from right),  

and event co-chair Kate Bushnell (right). 

Alicia Burgun (left), president of the Auxiliary of Francis House, is 
pictured with luncheon co-chairs Lynda Convertino and Kate Bushnell 

and Auxiliary immediate past president Mary Virgil (far right). 

Modeling prom gowns from Spy Baby Boutique were Francis House 
Youth Auxiliary members (pictured with Advisor Kristen Foote, far 
left) Mary Sullivan, Sydney Lodato, Julia del Pino, Logan Battaglia, 

Grace Catalano, and Chloe Ward. Youth Auxiliary event volunteers and 
models not pictured here included Annaliese Bird, Luke DeLorenzo,  

Jack Griffith, and Youth Auxiliary alumnae Sophia Sportelli  
and Christopher and Katie Bushnell.

We are so grateful to the following Auxiliary Board 
members: Mary Virgil, immediate past president, Emily 
Alberts, Barbara Houk, Cheryl Maxian, Rita Romano, 
and Betty Szatkowski, who have generously given their 
time and talents to the board over the years and whose 
terms are ending or roles are changing. We thank you for 
your loving commitment to the mission and ministry of 
Francis House. 

AVAILABLE  
NOW ON  

AMAZON!
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Youth Auxiliary News
Meet Luke 
DeLorenzo, Vice 
President of Mission 
Outreach, Francis 
House Youth 
Auxiliary Board

High School: Christian Brothers Academy, Class of 2023

Hometown: Luke lives in the Eastwood area of Syracuse 
with his mother and father and his brother, Rocco. 

Luke, how did you learn about Francis House? 
My grandmother was a resident of Francis House when I 
was much younger. And my older brother also served on 
the Youth Auxiliary when he was in high school.

What inspired you to join the Youth Auxiliary?
I wanted to support Francis House and support the 
compassionate care that is given to its residents; the same 
compassionate care my grandma received when she  
was there. 

What Youth Auxiliary activities have you been 
involved in since joining?
I have participated in mission outreach. I sold Francis 
House items and jewelry at community events and last 
fall our Auxiliary picked apples for the Francis House 
kitchens and for volunteers to use for baking. My family 
made and delivered a meal for Francis House and I held 
a paper towel drive in my neighborhood, collecting what 
I’ve learned is an item in steady need at Francis House. 
I liked doing the paper towel drive the most because it 
gave me a chance to personally connect with the people 
in my community. 

Back in February, Sister Kathleen Osbelt spoke to the 
Youth Auxiliary about the founding of Francis House.  
What were your thoughts? 
I was amazed by Sister Kathleen. Her story of taking 
in and caring for a woman with HIV, which led to the 
founding of Francis House, reminded me of Mother 
Teresa's story of caring for the lepers when no one else 
would. I think that Sister embodies every aspect that 
Francis House stands for: Compassion, Acceptance, 
Respect, and Dignity.

What do you think makes Francis House so special?
I think that the volunteers make Francis House so 
special. A few volunteers can always help an organization 
out, but to have enough volunteers to help run the 
House is amazing. So many people, called by God, put 
work into Francis House, and great results are produced 
because of that. 

Luke, what is your favorite subject in high school and 
what are your favorite after-school activities? 
My favorite classes are physics and chemistry. For 
activities, I play lacrosse and soccer for CBA, and  
I play soccer for the Eastwood Fire community team. 

Have you thought about a career path?
Yes, I want to be an engineer. Ever since I was little, I 
have always been naturally curious of the world around 
me and how things work. 

Last question, Luke: it's summertime, what’s your 
favorite ice cream flavor? 
Mint chocolate chip. No explanation needed. 

Pictured above (clockwise): Co-Vice President Peggy Morocco, a recent 
graduate of Marcellus High School, receiving the Central New York 

Business Journal's Rising Star Youth Leadership Award; Lilly Fowler 
delivered a bounty-full yield from a paper towel drive held in the Eagle 

View neighborhood during spring break; Annaliese Bird and Mary 
Sullivan sold Francis House swag, jewelry, and gifts at the Auxiliary 

annual meeting and luncheon; the Youth Auxiliary made Easter baskets 
and personal greeting cards for each resident at Francis House.

The Francis House Youth Auxiliary 
members continue to amaze us with 
their commitment and dedication! 
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Francis House 
was the 
dream 
of Sister 
Kathleen 
Osbelt. 
Serving as 
a hospital 
chaplain in 
the 1980s, she 
realized there were few, if any, 
places outside of a hospital setting 
where individuals could spend 
their final days. Sister also realized 
there were many in our community 
who, due to lack of family or 
resources, did not have the choice 
to die at home.

After serving as a volunteer 
companion for a woman dying of 
AIDS, Sister Kathleen confirmed 
the lack of support and services 
available to people who were dying. 
She set a vision for a place where 
all people—regardless of faith, race, 
ethnicity, financial status—could 
spend their final days. A place 
where every resident would be 
surrounded by family-style love in 
their final days.

With unwavering support from  
the community, Francis House, 
at 108 Michaels Avenue, opened 
in 1991. Just seven years later, it 
expanded to two homes with 16 
private bedrooms.

Uniquely, Francis House was 
founded as a ‘community care’ 
home, the first of its kind in 
New York State. Sister Kathleen’s 

In Loving Memory of
Sister Kathleen Osbelt

decision to designate Francis House 
as a private community home meant 
foregoing third-party insurance 
reimbursements and funds from 
federal, state, and local governments. 
Instead, she believed that the 
generosity of the community would 
sustain Francis House.  

In 2022, its 31st year of service, 
Francis House employs 34 staff 
members, is blessed by the talents 
of more than 200 volunteers and 
is supported by the generosity 
of thousands of dedicated, 
compassionate supporters who have 
funded its mission steadfastly. This 
has enabled Francis House to care 
for more than 3,900 residents with 
unconditional love, a home-like 
atmosphere, respect, and dignity.

We are deeply grateful for the 
outpouring of love honoring the 
life of our founder, Sister Kathleen 
Osbelt. Sister passed away  
May 4, 2022 after a courageous 
battle with cancer. Her vision 
and her dedication changed our 
community forever with the 
founding of Francis House in 1991. 
We are deeply saddened that she  
is no longer with us but find 
comfort in knowing she is at peace. 
We will miss her strength, grace, 
wit and wisdom.

A Servant Leader

“She was truly a 
beautiful soul.  

She gave my family 
so much peace.”

“She was  
the epitome of  
God's grace.”
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Visit FrancisHouseNY.org 
God bless you for your prayers, love, 

and support of Francis House.

The Inspiration for  
"Glimpses of God… In You and Me" 
by Sister Kathleen Osbelt 

I was on my way to give a talk that would begin a Lenten 
retreat. The reflection would be on Luke 4: 1-13, the 
Temptation in the Desert. 

The church was a half-hour drive from my home and I 
remember it being a sunny morning, so I relished the time 
to enjoy God’s beauty along the way. Having left the house 
early, I was calm... but then felt an urgency to re-read Luke 
3. “Why? I’m already prepared,” I thought. “This is crazy.”  
The insight continued, stop and read Luke chapter 3.  
The voice was too strong for me to ignore.  

With reluctance, I pulled the car over to the side of the 
road and reached for my Bible. I opened to Luke 3:31. 
Jesus had just been baptized and was at prayer when a 
voice was heard: “You are my beloved Son, on you my favor 
rests.” Then the beginning of Luke 4:3 quotes the devil as 
saying to Jesus: IF you are the Son of God then the food, 
material possessions, and power will follow if the devil is 
worshiped. Why didn’t I see that before? The big IF?

How could we, each of us, be the beloved of God? How could 
you or I be a son or daughter of God? That is just reserved  
for Jesus. Not true! Our very existence gives proof of  
our ‘belovedness.'

You exist: therefore, you are the beloved of God.

The experience on the road that day led to a theme, which 
found itself woven in all my musings, readings, lectures and 
searches for truth. 

The Good News is even better than we could ever imagine! You 
are “the beloved!” You reflect God’s infinite faces of goodness 
when you act out of your true loving nature. 

 Make a gift in honor of
Sister Kathleen

Founded in Unconditional Love  A Reflection by Sister Kathleen Osbelt
The Gospel of St. John quotes Jesus as saying, “I have come that you might have life and have it in abundance.”  (John 10:10)

Within every person is the longing for a fullness of life. It is love that brings forth that fullness, that abundance. That is why Francis House was begun 31 years ago—that persons may be given a full life until death.
We all desire to be loved and to love. Without love we perish. Is there a time more critical than the end of life for needing to feel that we are loved?

My constant cry when trying to establish Francis House was always, “No one should have to die alone!” To be able to establish a home where people are surrounded by love has been my/our greatest joy.
Whenever I am praying for intercession, I lift up my heart to all those who have died at Francis House for help, for it is they who have taught us about loving and they who have been loved.

More than 31 years of ministry has brought us hundreds of residents and volunteers whose lives have touched us and changed us in some way.  We carry a bit of each other’s spirit as we move toward our own final home.
Could there be a greater community of love and communion of saints? How blessed are we to have this ministry and privilege!

“Her vision for  
Francis House and  

determination to see  
it through showed  
what an amazing  
woman she was.”
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Mary Ann Durantini
Development &  
Communications Manager

Mary Ann is from East 
Syracuse, NY,  and holds a 
Bachelor of Science degree in 

Communication Arts from Cornell University. 
Most recently she held the position of Academic 
Coordinator in the Newhouse School at  
Syracuse University.

As the Development & Communications Manager, 
Mary Ann raises funds for, and awareness of, 
Francis House. These efforts include managing 
digital and print communications, social 
media outreach, and event planning, including 
coordination of There’s No Place Like Home, the 
Francis House signature event.

Mary Ann and her family became part of the 
Francis House family in 2019 when her husband’s 
aunt was diagnosed with a terminal illness. “The 
first thing she told us upon hearing her diagnosis 
was, 'when the time comes, I want to go to Francis 
House.' We were unfamiliar with the organization 
then but quickly learned about the unbelievable care 
and concern they give to people in these situations. 
I burst into tears with relief when Francis House 
called and offered her a room. Now I can play an 
integral part in providing other families the same 
support we received.” 

Email: madurantini@francishouseny.org

Reverend Jana Biesanz – Director of Mission Outreach & Education

Rev. Jana is an interfaith minister and chaplain with a Master’s Degree in Fine Arts in writing 
from Lesley University. Before coming to Francis House, she was the program director for 
Authentic Presence, an educational program that teaches contemplative end-of-life care to 
professionals and caregivers. While in seminary, she was a volunteer coordinator for Hospice 
of Central New York. After ordination, Rev. Jana became the hospice chaplain for patients and 
families in the local community and at Francis House. Having completed extensive training 

in Clinical Pastoral Education through SUNY Upstate Medical Center’s Department of Spiritual Care, she 
continues to serve there as an on-call chaplain. Rev. Jana has been an adjunct instructor at Le Moyne College 
and was a hospice volunteer for many years in both Syracuse and western Massachusetts. She brings 15 years of 
contemplative training and practice to the spiritual care and end-of-life education she offers. 

Email: jbiesanz@francishouseny.org

Patty Kirwan
Executive Assistant

Patty is from Liverpool, NY. 
Prior to joining Francis House, 
Patty worked for the Diocese of 
Syracuse as an Administrative 

Assistant at Holy Cross Church. She also worked for 
the Catholic Cemeteries, supporting its mission by 
assisting individuals and families with end of life 
planning in her role as a Family Service Guide.  
Patty has also served as a volunteer for The Ronald 
McDonald House and the Second Chances Shelter.

In her role as Executive Assistant, Patty manages  
day to day administrative operations of Francis 
House and provides administrative support to the 
Executive Director. She will support Francis House 
fundraising and development efforts by managing 
systems and databases and assisting with annual 
events and appeals. 

“Francis House truly is a sacred space and I feel  
honored to be a member of the staff.”

Email: pkirwan@francishouseny.org
  

Francis House
Staff Announcements
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Join us Wednesday, October 12 at our 
beautiful new location, the New York 
State Fairgrounds Exposition Center. 
We will transform this venue into the familiar and fun lock 
and key event that the community has loved and supported 
for decades. Our silent auction—featuring hundreds of 
items—will again be offered digitally and in-person as a 
centerpiece of the event. Tickets are $50 per person and 
include beer, wine, and food. 

New This Year
Our event website is live on GiveSmart! Create your 
account on GiveSmart and buy your event tickets anytime. 
You'll receive an email confirmation and Francis House will 
greatly reduce its printing and mailing costs.  

Visit TNPLH2022.givesmart.com for full details.

WEDNESDAY 
OCTOBER 12, 2022

5:30 p.m. - 8:30 p.m.

“We are honored and grateful to have been chosen 
to chair There’s No Place Like Home. We are 

excited to have the event back ‘in person’ and look 
forward to welcoming the supporters of Francis 

House and celebrating its wonderful mission. 
We strongly believe in and actively support the 
ministry of Francis House. The staff, caregivers, 

and volunteers are dedicated and compassionate 
and the community is incredibly supportive and 
generous. We are humbled and thankful to work 

with an exceptional team and we look forward to 
chairing this wonderful event this year.”

Lynda & Joe Convertino Anne & Art Palermo

“Through the tremendous support of the  
community, Francis House has provided 

unconditional love and compassion to more than 
3,900 residents since its inception in 1991. The 

Administrative Staff, the caregivers and volunteers 
at Francis House are exceptional.  We have always 
supported the mission of Francis House and when 

volunteering at the House you realize what a 
special place it is.  We are honored and thrilled to 

work with the Francis House leadership committee 
and Joe and Lynda Convertino, to plan this year's 

There's No Place Like Home annual event.”  

MAJOR SPONSORS:
Drs. Michael & Colleen O’Leary

Lynda & Joe Convertino



Thank you to Al and Sue Antonini for the gift of 
beautiful seasonal flowers for the Francis House great 
rooms. We are grateful for the bountiful bouquets and 

arrangements that arrive at each change of season  
and at Easter and Christmas. 

Traci Buske Aikens Memorial  
Golf Tournament 
A heartfelt and big thank you to Doug Buske, Traci’s father, for selecting Francis 
House as the 2022 beneficiary of this tournament. Traci was a resident of Francis 
House in 2016. The captain and crew tournament teed off Saturday, July 9  
at Emerald Crest Golf Course in Palermo, NY.

To contribute to the proceeds of this event, donate  
through the Francis House website in honor of the golf  
tournament or mail your contribution to Francis House. 

Thank you for the tremendous support of our 2022  
St. Patrick's Day Raffle. Sister Kathleen drew the  

winning tickets at noon on St. Patrick's Day. 
Congratulations to Mark and Roxanne Hettler, Ken 
Nunneker, and Gail Dussing for winning the first, 
second, and third place cash prizes, respectively.  
We are excited to offer the raffle again in 2023! 

Thank you to The Auxiliary of Francis House for the gift  
of a Galway crystal vase for the Francis House chapel.  

The chapel is located in 108 Michaels Avenue and is open 
24 hours a day as a place of respite and reflection for 

families, friends, volunteers, and staff. We are grateful  
to the Auxiliary for their additional commitment to  

keep the beautiful vase filled with fresh flowers.  

Thank you to Auxiliary board member Carol Marshall for 
compiling a historical timeline of Francis House and of 

the Auxiliary. This exceptional project is a living document 
that will continue to grow. The timeline features narratives, 

meeting minutes, event overviews, and pictures of all  
that was and continues to be accomplished each year 

through Francis House and its Auxiliary.  

Thank You!
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The Gift That Keeps 
On Giving 
We are grateful to the growing list of donors 
establishing recurring donations through our 
website. Giving ‘automatically’ with a gift of 
any amount supports Francis House year-round and reduces our printing 
and mailing costs. Donors can choose to give monthly or quarterly and 
may designate donations in memory or in honor of someone special.

We also offer the option to make an automatic and consistent donation 
directly from your bank account to ours through ACH debit. 

Visit francishouseny.org/automated-monthly-giving or email  
Patty Kirwan for more information at pkirwan@francishouseny.org. 

Wish List
MISCELLANEOUS
•	Grocery gift cards: Wegmans, Tops,  

Price Chopper, Aldis
•	9 volt batteries
•	8 ½ x 11 white & colored copy paper
•	Home improvement gift cards: 

Lowe’s, Home Depot
•	Postage stamps

HOUSEHOLD
•	Paper towels
•	Napkins
•	Disinfecting wipes
•	Hand sanitizer
•	Liquid hand soap
•	Swiffer Sweeper cloths (dry & wet)
•	Toilet paper: septic-safe (Angel Soft, 

Scott 1000-sheets per roll)
•	Trash bags (13 & 30 gallon)

FOOD
•	Broth (canned) chicken, beef, vegetable
•	Brownie mix: fudge, dark chocolate
•	Coffee: decaf, regular
•	Crackers: Ritz, Club, oyster, saltine
•	Frostings: chocolate, vanilla,  

cream cheese
•	Gravy: beef, chicken
•	Juice (64 oz.): apple, cranberry  

juice cocktail
•	Mayonnaise (30 oz.) 
•	Peanut butter (creamy 16 oz.)
•	Pudding Snack Pack cups:  

butterscotch, tapioca
•	Soda: (liters) ginger ale, Pepsi/Coke,  

root beer

SUPPLIES
•	Surgical masks 
•	N-95 masks
•	Adult briefs (taped, not pull-ups):  

unisex large, extra large
•	Alcohol pads
•	Aromatherapy diffusers
•	Essential oils (lavender, eucalyptus, 

peppermint)
•	Baby wipes (unscented)
•	Chapstick/lip balm
•	Exam gloves: large, latex free,  

powder free
•	Mouthwash
•	Unscented lotion

Walkway Of 
Blessings
Dedicating an engraved brick is a 
beautiful way to remember or honor 
someone who has been a blessing in 
your life. To have a brick installed 
this fall, we invite you to place 
your order by August 31. You can 
complete an order form and make 
your gift of $100 online or by phone. 

Visit francishouseny.org and find the Walkway of Blessings information 
under 'Giving Opportunities' or call 315-475-5422. 

Our Mission Statement
Francis House provides a home and extended family to persons 
with terminal illnesses so they can die with dignity surrounded 

by the unconditional love of God. We will use our lived 
experience as a resource for others.

Core Values of Francis House
Compassion, Unconditional Acceptance,  

Respect, and Dignity.

11108 Michaels Avenue | Syracuse, NY 13208 | 315-475-5422 
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WE PRAY FOR OUR RESIDENTS WHO HAVE DIED  
FROM JANUARY 1, 2022 – MAY 31, 2022

Ready to go paperless?
Opt in to be emailed a link 

to our digital newsletter 
three times a year.

Email us: 
info@francishouseny.org
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Sr. Kathleen Osbelt 
Julie Overacker 
Michael "Mike" Perry
Helen Peterson 
Joanne Priest 
Phran Read 

John "Jack" Sangster
Marylouise "Marylou" Satterlee 
Richard Simiele 
Robert Smith 
Frederick "Fred" Spencer 
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